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September 13, 2013

Public Vehicle for Hire Licensee
City of La Crosse

RE: Public Vehicle for Hire License
To Whom It May Concern:

The City is repealing and recreating Section 20.16 of the Code of Ordinances which relates
to the licensing of public vehicles for hire. For your information, enclosed is a copy of the
proposed ordinance and summary of changes.

Several of the proposed changes are a result of complaints and concerns, primarily relating
to the condition of vehicles. In addition, | researched ordinances of other municipalities in
Wisconsin and incorporated certain sections into this proposed ordinance.

This ordinance was introduced to the Common Council on September 12 and will be before
the Council for action in October. We anticipate the changes to be in place before the
renewal process.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me by phone or email.

Sincerely,

o

Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC
Deputy City Clerk

(608) 789-7555
elsenn@cityoflacrosse.or:
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